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Vice Chair/Thomas Orcutt 
 

                      
 

 
 
 
Chairman Jim Gmeiner called the meeting to order at 7:00 PM in the main lobby of the Town Hall. 
Present were Commissioner Orcutt and numerous other people all of whom were waiting for the 
Selectmen to conclude their executive session. Chairman Gmeiner suggested the commission 
reconsider its vote of the last meeting regarding mandatory hookup by-law for the Four Corner 
Sewer District. Mr. Gmeiner felt it was better to have consistency between the two districts’ by-
law. Also since the last meeting the probable hookup charges were determined and might present 
a burden on the smaller property owners. Mr. Orcutt concurred and moved the prior vote be 
rescinded and the commission supports its originally submitted draft by-law. Mr. Gmeiner 
seconded and the motion was approved unanimously.  There after the Commission supported 
at the selectmen’s continued hearing the original draft.  
 
The Sewer commission meeting was adjourned at about 9:20 PM. 
 
 
 
 
 


